
From: Lynaya Elliott [mailto:elliott255@humanities.osu.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2009 4:47 PM 
To: Jill M. Bystydzienski 
Cc: Hallihan, Kathleen 
Subject: RE: Women's Studies major revision request 

 
Hi Kate, 
 
Unfortunately, the web site is incorrect. Attached are is the proposed WS Major curriculum with the 
current approved-related courses listed. The UGS committee revised this list during Winter 2009 and cut 
several courses and only added the following (per the request of these departments):  
 

SOC 340 Sex and Love in Modern Society U  5 
How behavior and meanings relating to sex and love have changed in recent decades, what 
explains these changes, and consequences of these changes. 
 
COMP STUD 515 Gender, Sexuality, and Religion U  5 
Explores intersections of gender, sexuality and religion in comparative and cross-cultural 
contexts.  

 
Thanks, 
Lynaya 
 
 
From: Jill M. Bystydzienski  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2009 4:08 PM 
To: Lynaya Elliott 
Subject: FW: Women's Studies major revision request 
Importance: High 

 
Lynaya, 
 
Can you answer this question?  I assume that there are no new courses on the list, correct? 
 
Jill 
 
 
From: Hallihan, Kathleen [mailto:hallihan.3@osu.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2009 3:52 PM 
To: bystydzienski.1@osu.edu 
Subject: Women's Studies major revision request 
Importance: High 

 
Dear Professor Bystydzienski, 
 
I am writing to get a small clarification on your recent request to Associate Dean Valarie Williams for a 
modest revision to your major. We are trying to fast-track this request and need just a little more 
information. I have copied and attached the requirements for your major that are on your web site.  
 



In that description, there is no listing of the “Approved-Related Courses” that are electives for students. 
They are, however, listed in your proposal. Are there any new courses on that list or are they all 
currently Approved-Related courses? I ask because if there were any new ones on that list, we would 
solicit concurrences from the departments involved. 
 
Thank you for your assistance and we hope to get this change approved as quickly as possible. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Kate  
 
Kathleen M. Hallihan, Ph.D. 
Director, Curriculum and Assessment 
The College of the Arts and Sciences 
4132 Smith Laboratory, 174 W. 18th Avenue 
The Ohio State University 
Columbus, OH 43210 
 
Ph: 292-7226      Fax: 688-5678 
E-mail: hallihan.3@osu.edu 
 
Past President, OSU Association of Staff and Faculty Women 
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